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March is here!  Hopefully spring is also just around the corner, along with some 

warmer weather!  We are all looking forward to Spring Break (March 25– April 1), 

with school resuming Tuesday, April 2nd. 

We are still accepting registrations for 2024- 2025 Kindergarten.    
The link to register your child can be found on the Linsford Park School website.   

POPCORN SALE 

March 12th 

  (K-Gr.6) 

$1.25 (exact change) 

After a fun and successful 25 years, the Christian Program at 
Linsford will end this school year.  Thanks to everyone’s support 
of this program which has served the students and staff very well 
over these years. 

http://lps.blackgold.ca/
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LINSFORD     
SPIRIT WEAR   

March 7 

AUTISM AWARENESS DAY 

There will be no school on Monday, March 11th as teachers participate in professional                    
development activities. 

PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT DAY 

World Autism Awareness Day will be recognized at our 
school on Tuesday, April 2nd.  Students and staff are   
encouraged to wear blue on this day. 

We will be recognizing World Down’s Syndrome 
Day on Thursday, March 21st by wearing Funky 
Socks.  Students are encouraged to wear wild, 
mismatched, tall, small, bright, tucked over your 
pants socks in support of this day. It will be a    
colourful day at Linsford Park!    

 

GREEN DAY 

Students and staff are encouraged to dress in 
green on Friday, March 15th for St. Patrick’s 
Day. 

LINSFORD SPIRIT DAYS 

Net sales of our Scholastic Book Fair totaled 
$2,494.74.  Thank you to everyone who helped 
make it a success and to give the gift of reading to 
our school library.  
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PARENT COUNCIL  

Linsford Park School’s next parent council meeting is Thursday, April 4th at 5:30 pm 
in our school library.  Linsford Park parents are very welcome to attend. There will be 
NO meeting during the month of March. 

AND FUNDRAISING NEWS 

Thank you to everyone that came out to the Movie Night.  It was a 
success to assist in raising funds for our playground as well as a 
great opportunity for our Linsford families to connect. 
 
Thank you to Red Swan Pizza, Bry's Electrical Inc, Chemco and 
Leduc Cinemas for your generous food donations!  Thank you to our 
50/50 cash raffle winner for generously donating her winnings back to 
the Playground Project. A huge shout to all the Parent's that           
volunteered their time to make this event so successful! 

If you haven’t signed up for this event and would still like to come, 
please email lacy.fontaine@blackgold.ca.  We will spend the evening playing a   
variety of math games for Grades K-6!  Each registered family will receive a packet 
of math games to play along with the presenter. 

mailto:lacy.fontaine@gshare.blackgold.ca


LINSFORD PARK SCHOOL 

Page 4 

Page 4 

We had our kickoff assembly for Jump Rope Heart last week and had guests from   
Connectivity Dance Studio come in to display their skipping skills.  We will be running 
fundraising for Jump Rope for Heart until the end of March.  Our goal is to raise $2000 
for the Heart and Stroke Foundation.   
 
Our skipping week will be the week of March 4-8 when all students will spend time 
skipping. 
 
If you would like to participate in the fundraising efforts or tracking online healthy   
habits, here is the link to join our school. 
Jump Rope Linsford Park School 

https://jumpropeforheart.crowdchange.ca/51781
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Students at Linsford Park participated in World Read Aloud Day on 
Wednesday, February 7.  Students had the opportunity to watch and 
listen virtually as authors read stories they had written.  Classes also 
partnered up with reading buddies and were able to read aloud to 
each other.  Did you know that reading aloud at home and at school is 
one of the best ways to help children develop literacy?                  
According to the University of Melbourne, daily reading aloud to    
children puts them almost a year head of children who do not receive 
daily read-aloud time.  Reading aloud is an incredibly accessible and 
powerful way to help listeners of all ages build essential literacy skills.  
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INTAKE 

FEBRUARY 1, 2024 

Do you have a pre-school age child who struggles with following directions, communication,  

separation anxiety, temper tantrums, changes in schedule or other developmental milestones? 

Consider having a screening and find out if your child can qualify for our *free Early Intervention 

Pre-Kindergarten program. More info: www.blackgold.ca/schools/programs/pre-kindergarten and 

look for the following button. 

https://www.blackgold.ca/schools/programs/pre-kindergarten?fbclid=IwAR1eeLReYF2iylVsRLR8cbQGeQIBHEDddndVxiFmP6ZC4G8plOxTCon20hQ
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Check out our Linsford Park spirit wear store:   

https://linsfordparkschool.itemorder.com/ 

 

Order your Linsford Park School Spirit Wear 
starting Friday, March 1.   

The order deadline is March 15. 

All items will arrive approximately 2 - 3 weeks 
from the deadline and will be sent home with 

students once the item(s) arrive.  

    Linsford 

Park School  

Spirit Wear!  

https://linsfordparkschool.itemorder.com/sale


LINSFORD PARK SCHOOL Page 8 

 

LINSFORD PARK SCHOOL Page 8 



LINSFORD PARK SCHOOL Page 9 

 

LINSFORD PARK SCHOOL Page 9 



LINSFORD PARK SCHOOL Page 10 

 

LINSFORD PARK SCHOOL Page 10 



LINSFORD PARK SCHOOL Page 11 

 

LINSFORD PARK SCHOOL Page 11 

SPECIAL OLYMPICS SPRING & SUMMER PROGRAMS 

Bocce, Golf, Softball, 

Swimming in Sherwood Park Emerald Hills Leisure center 35555 Emerald Drive 
Sherwood Park. Monday 7:45 to 9PM $80.00. Program will start in March, 1st day to 
be announced, you can register on line copy link 

https://forms.office.com/r/S7g7ytTgnL 

For more information soleduc@gmail.com or call Alain 780 263 2245 

https://forms.office.com/r/S7g7ytTgnL
mailto:soleduc@gmail.com
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MHCB Spring Break Camp Registration 
Opens 9:00 am Friday, March 1 

 
Grades 1-3  ~ Messy Play 9:00-12:00    
https://forms.gle/r77CKbx4LoVFMC3g9 
 
Grades 4–5 ~ Mad Science 9:00–12:00 
https://forms.gle/vnUZaquUXvptmMHC9 
 
Grades 6–8 ~ Art Antics 9:00–12:00 
https://forms.gle/a86zHiZUmn8NH4Be8 
 
Be prepared to get messy, so wear old clothes that can get stained! 
 
Camp will be held at East Elementary School in Leduc.  
4503 45 Street, Leduc 
 
If you have questions, please call Cherie at 587 590 4033 
 

 

Cherie Corcoran 
Program Manager,  
Mental Health Capacity Building Program 
Black Gold School Division 
3rd Floor, 1101 - 5 Street 
Nisku, Alberta T9E 7N3 
Phone:587 590 4033 
www.blackgold.ca 

 
Help In Tough Times Resource:   
 https://www.albertahealthservices.ca/amh/Page16759.aspx 

 


